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 Our spring parent/teacher conference event held on March 21st was very well attended.  Our 

preschool through sixth grade students’ families were ALL invited to have a conference with 
their teacher(s).  During the conferences, our teachers shared 3rd quarter report cards, various 
benchmark data reports, as well as progress and areas for continued improvement.  We also 
asked our parents/guardians to complete a PBIS survey for feedback. The Scholastic Book Fair 
and PTC Spirit Wear Sale were also open for families. The passion, confidence, sincerity, and 
knowledge that our teachers displayed during the conferences was impressive and another 
example of their proven dedication to our students.  
 
 

 We held our 3rd Quarter Recognition Assemblies on Friday, March 22nd.  Students were 
recognized at an interactive assembly for perfect attendance, meeting MAP goals, honor roll, 
and for meeting AR and Math Facts goals.  

 
 
 Our annual Family Literacy Night will be held on Thursday, April 18th. Students and their families 

will visit their classrooms to pick-up their copy of their student Treasure Books that they wrote 
and illustrated. Our guests will also be invited to a fun family assembly to conclude the evening.  
 

 
 Our students continue to have learning opportunities outside of the classroom.  We have 

several additional field trips coming up over the next few weeks for our students including:  
• Frankfort – State Capitol – Our sixth graders will head to Frankfort on April 9th to visit 

our state’s capital building and other notable landmarks.  
• Sunrock Farm – Our kindergarten students, parents and staff will enjoy a fun-filled day 

at the farm in April.   
• Cincinnati Children’s Museum – Our preschool and fourth grade students will get the 

opportunity to travel to the museum this spring.  
 

We are so appreciative to our staff who work diligently to make these opportunities occur for our 
students.  

 
 Our students in grade K – 6 participated in a cumulative benchmark test the first weeks of 

March using TE21’s Case Benchmark testing materials.  Student testing materials will be 
submitted with testing reports provided to LES administrators and teachers, which will then be 
analyzed.  Upon our return from spring break, our team looks forward to analyzing results and 
making further instructional changes.  
 
 

 Important Upcoming March Dates at Lincoln Elementary School:  
 

• Kindergarten Registration Night – April 11th from 5:30 – 7:00 pm 
• Family Literacy Night – April 18th from 5:30 – 7:00 pm  
• Preschool Registration Night – May 2nd from 5:30 – 7:00 pm     


